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Don’t forget to follow us on: 
https://twitter.com/churchtownsch &                             

https://www.facebook.com/ChurchtownPrimarySchool  

 

GROWTH & DEVELOPMENT 
This half term, the value that Churchtown will be developing 

is Growth & Development.  At the end of each half term, 
value champions will be nominated for each class. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
The year groups with the best attendance this 

week are: 
 

1st Place – Year 4 (96%) - awarded 2 points 
2nd Place – Year 6 (95%) – awarded 1 point 

 
This week’s attendance champions are Year 6 Cedar 

for achieving 100% attendance! 

 
 

 

 

BUDDY ASSEMBLY GROUPS 
 

Each week in the ‘Friday Praise Assembly’ we have been checking the totals of the Buddy assembly groups. 
Classes and children gain points for super behaviour.  

 

1st   574 Red Team 

2nd   568 Blue Team 

3rd    560 Yellow Team 

4th  535 Green Team 

 

 This evening, The Amazing Adventures of Superstan is being performed for one night 
only at The Atkinson by the Year 6 children. The children and staff are extremely excited 

for their performance and today are spending their time rehearsing on the stage and 
doing a full-dress rehearsal to Year 5 children this afternoon, along with a cast photo 

shoot. The show is about a character called Stanley Marvel whose life is turned upside 
down when he discovers that local hero, ‘The Candy King’ is a super villain who wants to 

take over the world.  As it happens, Stan is shocked to discover that he actually has 
superpowers. Good luck to Year 6 tonight! 

Unfortunately, due to the weather this week, we had to postpone the Summer Fair. We 
are hopeful that this will take place on Monday, from 3pm on the school playground. 
Thank you in advance to the small number of committed helpers that we have on the 

PTA, without you we wouldn’t have been able to raise any of the money that you have 
this year or provide the delightful events for the children. Next week, for the PTA, we 

have the Summer Fair on Monday, school discos (Y2, 3, 4 and 5) on Wednesday evening 
and PTA mufti for all classes on Friday. Please see further information in the newsletter 

which outlines more details for you. 
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Payne! 

  

https://twitter.com/churchtownsch
https://www.facebook.com/ChurchtownPrimarySchool


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 10th July 

Please click  here to access copy letter on our website 
titled ‘Butterflies – Wraparound Care’.  This is in 

relation to changes to the wraparound care facilities 
that are offered at Churchtown Primary School. 

 

Please ensure that you have paid your 
child’s entrance fee of £3 on ParentPay in 

advance of the disco’s taking place. Little Buds after-school club will not be open on 
the last day of term – Friday 19th July.  School 

will close at 1.30pm so all Nursery and Reception 
children will need to be collected at this time.  
We apologise for any inconvenience that this 

may cause. 
 

The Little Buds team wish you all a happy 
summer break and look forward to seeing you in 

September.  If you would like your child to 
attend Little Buds in September please can you 
let the office know which dates you require as 
soon as possible and before the final week of 

term.  
Thank you - The Little Buds Staff Team. 

 

School closes at 

1.30pm 
Friday 19th July for the summer holidays. 

 

The Summer Fair was postponed this week due 
to the weather forecast and will therefore now 

be held on Monday 8th July, after school.  
 

 

https://www.churchtown.org.uk/parent-and-carers/news-events/letters


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Event 

Monday 8th July 2024 Y4 Science Show 

Monday 8th July 2024 
P.T.A. Summer Fair – 3.30-5.30pm on the school 
playground – RESCHEDULED DATE 

Wednesday 10th July 2024 
P.T.A. Summer Discos 
Year 2 & Year 3 – 6pm-7pm 
Year 4 & Year 5 – 7.30pm-8.30pm 

Friday 12th July 2024 P.T.A. Mufti Day 

Thursday 18th July 2024 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly at St. Cuthbert’s Church 9.30am 
Year 6 Leavers’ festival on the yard 

Thursday 18th July 2024 
Nursery Snowdrops welcome meeting – 4pm (please 
arrive promptly to the main school office) 

Friday 19th July 2024 Year 6 ‘Break the Rules Day’ 

Friday 19th July 2024 School closes at 1.30pm for end of term holiday 

Monday 2nd September 2024 INSET Day 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 INSET Day 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 
Back to school – rise and shine, school starts at ten to 
nine! 

Friday 18th October 2024 INSET DAY 

Friday 25th October 2024 Break up for half-term (normal times) 

Monday 4th November 2024 
Back to school – rise and shine, school starts at ten to 
nine! 

• Text in red is a new addition to the calendar  

 

 

New 2-Year-Old Nursery Provision - 
Snowdrops 

 

 
Snowdrops Welcome Meeting: Thursday 18th, 4-5.30pm. 

 
We are holding a welcome meeting for new families and prospective families to come and hear all about 

our Snowdrops Nursery class opening in September 2024. It is an opportunity to meet the staff team, 
have a look at where Snowdrops will be based and ask any questions about what we have to offer. Please 
do not bring children to this event, there will be further opportunities for children to explore this exciting 

new provision when it is newly furnished and ready to welcome our Snowdrops.  
 

Please email office@churchtown.org.uk to confirm your attendance. 
 

Arrival will be through our main school office at 4pm. 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

mailto:office@churchtown.org.uk

